
Dear CVLL Parents and Players, 

Canyon View Little League (CVLL) is preparing to select players for the All-Star Season. All players who 
are interested in being considered for selection to any of the CVLL post season tournament teams shall 
submit this form to the CVLL Majors Player Agent. Players will be selected based on their playing ability, 
eligibility, availability, and loyalty. It is important that you review and discuss this form, as well as the 
Canyon View All-Star Document on our website, with your player before submittal. 

Attendance Requirements: CVLL All-Star teams will play in very competitive tournaments. This level of 
play requires our teams to work very hard to maximize talents and be competitive. Consequently, the 
teams will plan on practicing daily in the weeks prior to the tournaments. This is an immense commitment 
and the players are required to make this team their priority. The Managers will have the option to dismiss 
a player for lack of attendance. This means overnight sports camps, family vacations, and other 
conflicting sports teams should be postponed until the completion of All-Star season baseball and softball 
tournaments. Only the League President may provide any exceptions (with prior approval) to the 
attendance requirement.  

Tournament Rules: NEW for 2023 - MANDATORY PLAY - CONTINOUS BATTING ORDER: All 
Tournament Teams must utilize a continuous batting order that will include all players on the team 
affidavit present at the start of the game, to appear in the batting order. Each player is required to bat in 
his/her respective spot in the batting order.  A player may be entered and/or re-entered defensively in the 
game at any time. There are no mandatory DEFENSIVE play requirements! Therefore, playing time 
will not be distributed evenly. These are competitive teams, and the games will be managed to maximize 
the chance of victory. Players will be probably asked to play positions they did not play in the regular 
season.  

Travel: All-Star D5 Tournament winning teams move on to the Arizona State Tournament with travel 
outside of Tucson probable. Players need to be committed to the team for as long as the team is 
victorious. (For the 12U team this is potentially all the way to the Little League World Series in 
Williamsport, Pennsylvania in August.) 

Parent Volunteer Commitment: As you are probably aware, CVLL is a 100% volunteer organization. 
Without volunteers, CVLL cannot provide All-Star teams nor can AZ District 5 Little League provide and 
host tournaments. It is an honor to represent CVLL as an All-Star and it is an honor for a league to host 
an All-Star Tournament. As an All-Star parent, CVLL will potentially require you to volunteer for 
tournament duties FOR ALL All-Star Division Tournaments CVLL is awarded to host by Little League. 
(This could be a division separate from that of which your child is participating.) These volunteer roles 
include, but are not limited to, scorer’s table set-up and breakdown, official score keeping*, official pitch 
count, announcing, and field prep and breakdown. As part of this commitment, you are agreeing to 
volunteer with CVLL in one or more of the categories aforementioned.  

*Official Scoring personnel must be experienced and able to keep a baseball or softball score book. 
Gamechanger will not be used by official score keepers. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the Letter of Commitment please reach out to me 
directly prior to registering your player for All-Stars. 

Sincerely,  

Tim Lewis - CVLL League President 

& CVLL All-Star Committee 

 

 



CVLL All-Star Letter of Commitment 2023 

All-Star Volunteer (Parent Initials): ________ I understand I will be required to sign up for volunteering 
during the All-Star season in which my player is participating. Furthermore, I understand I must volunteer 
to support CVLL when hosting tournaments if my player’s team is not traveling in their own tournament. 
This could be at a date beyond completion of my player’s All-Star season.   

Team Assignment (Parent Initials): ________ I understand my player will be placed on a team in which 
CVLL determines their talent will maximize the chance of victory for the selected team. Once a player is 
placed on a team, this is his/her only option to play on a CVLL All-Star Team.  

Expect team rosters to be announced by May 25th. Parent meetings and team practices may begin on 
June 1st  

Once a player is selected, parents must provide an ORIGINAL Birth Certificate and either; 

a) A School Enrollment Form from a school within the CVLL boundary (strongly preferred), or 
b) Photocopies of 3 specific residence documents verifying a home address within the CVLL 

boundary. 

The team managers will help with the explanation and collection of acceptable documents.  

 

Player Name: ____________________________  League age: __________  

Parent Name:  ___________________________  Current Team: _____________________       

 

I have read the Canyon View All-Star Document 2023 (available on our website) and understand the 
commitments required to play. I understand that signing this Letter of Commitment does not guarantee 
selection on team.  

Player Signature: __________________________________    Date: _________________  

Parent Signature: __________________________________  Date: _________________  

Phone Number: ___________________ E-Mail address: _____________________________________             

 

If you would like your player to be considered for an All-Star team, please complete and return this form 
to CVLL Majors Player Agent Mike Zoucha, either in person or by scanning and emailing to 
canyonviewllinfo@gmail.com.  

Forms are due no later than May 13th.  The Majors Player Agent will keep on file until the selections are 
made.  

 


